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32 Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to Vietnam
22 Day January 2019
Mr. President,

Finland wishes to thank the Delegation of Vietnam for the presentation of National Country report today. 
Finland wishes to make the following two recommendations:

1) Firstly, we recommend to initiate a moratorium on the imposing of capital punishment and especially for non-violent crimes
2) Secondly, we recommend to repeal or amend provisions in the Penal Code and Cyber Security Law so that provisions relating to national security are clearly defined or removed, to ensure that they cannot be applied in an arbitrary manner to endanger any forms of freedom of expression, including Internet freedom.
Finland also points out that civil and political rights remain area of significant concern in Vietnam, including freedom of expression.

Thank you.
